
For Parents
•	 Parents have a growing voice telling 
us what they think is important in 
the way services are delivered. For 
example, parents have been involved 
in developing the Under 3’s Quality 
Framework

•	 Parents have been important in making 
sure that service providers now think 
about the needs of the whole family 
rather than thinking about parents 
and children separately. For example, 
maternity services have been influenced 
by the experiences of parents

For People working  
with Children

•	 Under 3 providers now have a quality 
framework to help them deliver 
consistent, good quality services

•	 Anyone wishing to, or already working 
with, children can seek career advice 
via the new Qualification Framework

•	 Those working with school age  
children have guidance on delivering 
quality services

•	 Those working with pre-school children 
are provided with training and support 

For Children
•	 Children are increasingly being asked their views to help shape services.  
This work continues

•	 People who provide services for children are aware of the importance of listening to 
children, allowing them to express their feelings and ensuring that what children say  
is heard and acted on

What we have 
achieved in 2012

Find out more about EYCP and download the above documents from 
www.gov.je/EarlyYearsChildcarePartnership

Early Years & Childcare Partnership

The Early Years and Childcare Partnership brings together every organisation 
that strives to improve the lives of children and their families in Jersey. 
Working together, and committed to seeking the views of parents and children, we want to 
ensure that early years, childcare and play services are of the highest quality and meet the 
needs of families.


